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Press Release

April 24,2024

The Phelps County Community Foundation is currently searching for a new Executive Director. Lacy
Chapman, our Associate Director, will serve as Interim Executive Director until the position is filled
permanently.

If you have questions regarding Foundation business or donations, please direct them to Lacy at the PCCF
office. If you have questions regarding the search for a new Executive Director, please direct them to
Charles Reeser, Board President.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation during this time of transition.

Charles Reeser

PCCF Board President
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